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PRESS RELEASE 

 

On August 4th , Sgt. Foss responded to a residence on Bean Road for a residential 

burglary.  The homeowner found the house broken in to and their personal 

belongings stolen.   The investigation revealed that the suspect appeared to have 

gone room to room taken numerous items before leaving. 

 

A Neighborhood canvas was conducted by Plainfield Police with the assistance of 

the Cornish Police and New Hampshire State Police leading to information being 

developed of an older male exiting the woods in the area of the crime scene traveling 

on a black bicycle.   Residents are encouraged to call the police with any information 

regarding observations made of this person. 

 

Residents are reminded to lock your doors and windows when leaving you home, if 

going away over several days, please make arrangements to have the property 

checked, make neighbors aware that you will be away and report any unusual 

happening. 
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